Dear Chairman Lehner and Honorable Members of the Education Committee, 

Thank you for allowing me to send to you my opponent testimony for Senate Bill 121. My name is Alicia Weaver and I am a mother to two young children who are just now entering into the school system. I have read over this bill and I have also read over the national health standard that this bill would be adopting for here in Ohio. With Ohio having its own health standards in place, I do not feel this bill is necessary and I oppose it. 

Thank you 
Alicia Webb 
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